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CONTACT: Kristy Tibbles, 907-465-6098 ADVISORY ANNOUNCEMENT 
For Immediate Release: February 26, 2021 

Alaska Board of Game Meeting Scheduled March 18, 2021 

The Alaska Board of Game (board) will conduct a regulatory meeting on Thursday, March 18, 2021, via web-
conference beginning at 9:00 a.m. The purpose of the meeting is to address annual reauthorizations for antlerless 
moose hunts and brown bear tag fee exemptions for all game management units, and other miscellaneous topics 
including: 1) sealing requirements for wolves taken in Unit 2; 2) aligning seasons and bag limits for moose in 
Unit 15B on the Kenai Peninsula; and 3) options for reissuing the Call for Proposals for the 2022 
Central/Southwest Region and the 2022 Statewide Regulations meetings. 

In addition to proposals, the board will receive reports from the Department of Fish and Game on topics 
including: Spring brown bear hunts in Units 8 and 9; Mulchatna caribou herd; and Fortymile caribou herd hunt 
management plans. 

The meeting is open to the public via online stream on the board’s website at 
www.boardofgame.adfg.alaska.gov, or by calling: 

Call In Number: 1-650-479-3207 
Access code: 177 550 5016 
Password: 424 492 82 

The board will not be taking oral testimony during the meeting. 

For a full listing of proposals to be addressed at the meeting, please visit the meeting website at 
www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=gameboard.meetinginfo&date=03-18-2021&meeting=webconference. 
The website includes all other meeting materials including the agenda, roadmap (order of proposals) and public, 
advisory committee, and agency comments on proposals. 

Written comments on the proposed regulations and non-regulation topics will be accepted and included in the 
public record until Thursday, March 18, 2021; however, to assure thorough consideration by the board, they 
should be submitted by Friday, March 5, 2021. Written comments on proposals must include the proposal 
number(s) for which the comments pertain, and the submitters first name, last name, and community of 
residence. Comments submitted by March 5, 2021 are limited to 100 pages/50 double sided pages in length. 

Written comments can be submitted online at www.boardofgame.adfg.alaska.gov; emailed to 
dfg.bog.comments@alaska.gov (PDF format only); mailed to: ADF&G Boards Support Section, P.O. Box 
115526, Juneau, AK 99811-5526; or, by fax to (907) 465-6094. Comments submitted after March 5 are limited 
to 10 single-sided/5 double sided pages in length can only be submitted via the above-mentioned email (PDF 
format) and fax number. 

For more information about the board meeting, contact Kristy Tibbles at 465-6098, or via email at 
kristy.tibbles@alaska.gov. 
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